
 

 

 

 

 

9 May 2017 

 

Dear parent/carer 

The exam period is going well for our young people and I sincerely hope that they will all achieve 

well in their exams.  I would like to remind you that all young people are welcome to study in school 

and staff will be available to support them with any queries.  Hot Housing will also run for S5 and I 

would encourage your child to attend, where appropriate. 

As you are aware, all S4 and S5 are currently on Study Leave to support them with the preparation 

for their exams.  There has been an error in relation to the date of return for all pupils.  Please note 

that all pupils must return to school on Monday 5th June to start their new timetable.   

Many thanks for your support and cooperation. 

Your sincerely 

 

 

L McPhillips 

Head Teacher 

 


